
CHRISTMAS TREES MARKET 2022 

 

Thanks everyone (including the Georges) for your efforts.  
It was an enjoyable event in our town which was unexpectedly a little 

quieter than usual.  Peter will be checking our figures and I'm hoping we'll 

make just shy of a £2k surplus.   

This will be significantly down on 2021 but this was expected given a 

£700 increase in tree costs, more local competition, some unsold trees 

and perhaps selling a bit early in the month.   
Batching the trees worked well but parked cars were a nuisance and site 

layout and signage could be improved further.  The cash/card point 

worked extremely well as did wrapping once an extra roll of netting was 

collected. 

 

Looking forward to reviewing and planning for 2023. 
 


